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Thank You Letter To CCFS

Beijing, April 30th, 2020

Dear President Amelia Choi and Friends of CCFS,

On February 8, 2020, when the Covid-19 pandemic
began to rampage in China and the Chinese people were
fighting hard against the disease, you and your
colleagues sent us your sympathy and strong support by
donating medical supplies for the medical institutions in
China, which represents your deep affection and
friendship with the Chinese people. We are greatly
moved and appreciate your help from the bottom of our
hearts.

For the past two months, the Chinese government and
the people of the whole country have been fighting
against the Covid-19 pandemic with strong unity and



firm will and have achieved phased victory with the
active support and precious assistance from the
international community and overseas compatriots. At
present, China has restored its overall economic
construction and is trying its best to provide support
and help within its capabilities to the countries in the
world, while still vigilant in prevention and control

against another outbreak of the disease in China.

Looking back on the hard times we have gone through
during the past few months, we will never forget the
strong sympathy and selfless support by Canada-China
Friendship Society for the Chinese people during the
most difficult time of our battle against Covid-19. At
this time, we think of Dr. Norman. Bethune, who came to
China over 80 years ago to help us in the War against
the Japanese Aggression. Bethune Spirit has been
written in the history books, which will be a great
inspiration for generations to come.

Let us continue to work hard to contribute to further
promotion of friendship between China and Canada.



We look forward to welcoming you to visit us again.
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